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I am writing in support of SB 680 because, as an American, I believe in free and 

democratic commerce. American consumers deserve to fair and accurate information 

about the products they buy. Woke corporations must not be allowed to swindle and 

hoodwink their customers with lies about their usage of natural resources. For the 

Oregon government to permit the use of misinformation in advertising is equivalent to 

state-sponsored brainwashing by unpatriotic forces. FREE AMERICAN 

CONSUMERS FROM WOKE GREENWASHING!!! 


